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I am writing in support of LD 266, "An Act to Require the Updating of Voter 
Registration Signatures." This is a commonsense measure that will help maintain the 
accuracy and integrity of Maine's voter rolls.
Voter information is constantly changing, people move, pass away, or change their 
political affiliation. As such, it is essential that we regularly update our voter 
registration data to ensure its accuracy. Given the concerns surrounding election 
integrity in recent years, it is crucial that we take proactive steps to ensure 
transparency in the process.
If enacted, this bill would help restore voters' confidence that the individuals listed on 
our voter rolls are indeed eligible and appropriately registered. There is no reason for 
any government or municipality to fear such transparency, especially when it helps 
ensure the integrity of our elections.
I strongly support LD 266, and I believe it should pass.


